
Hui Zhou Gaoshengda Technology Co.,LTD 
 

 
Equipment Autorisation Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Subject: Request to Class II permissive change 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is requesting to change the PCB layout and add a new model to 
the FCC ID: 2AC23-WC16, originally granted on 07 May 2020. 
 
1. The original model WC16R2601 change the PCB layout, please refer to below 

picture: 
Original PCB Layout New PCB Layout 

 
2. Added the new model WC16R2601, these model are electrically identical and only 

differ in model name and power supply port. Please refer to below picture: 
 
         



WC16R2601 WC16R2601F 

                                                                  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 
application. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Name: Hui Guan  
Title: Manager 
Email:  
Company name: Hui Zhou Gaoshengda Technology Co.,LTD 
Date: 2020-09-02 


